
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are thankful for a good end to the school year in 

the Diakonia children’s programs and in a few 

locations summer programs will be running in August. 

In Szilagyperecseny now two members of staff are on 

sick leave, please pray for one staff recovering from 

major surgery and another who has been diagnosed 

with a serious illness.  

In late June our home church, Tokoz Reformed church 

in Cluj has had the joy of calling and installing two 

new ministers to serve in the team. Szilveszter and 

Csilla Banto-Tamas and their four boys are settling in 

well. We pray for joy and strength as they make new 

relationships, grace to complete the tasks God has for 

them and a close walk with the saviour.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This summer we will be joining folks at the Gypsy 

mission for camps and summer outreaches in the 

Hajdu and Bihor regions of Hungary. We look forward 

to working together in children’s and youth football 

camps and a youth festival. Our first camp is in 

Bodaszőlő with 69 children registered, where we will 

be studying through the book of Jonah. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

JULY/AUGUST 2023 

Prayer Points 

• As summer camps and outreaches 

take place, please pray for the leaders 

and volunteers, for work and growth 

together in unity.   

• Pray for each child and young person 

attending the Bodaszőlő camp on July 

3-7, that they will understand that like 

Jonah, we too need God’s rescue.   

• Pray for the Gypsy mission football 

tournament on 8 July, and football 

camp for boys and girls on 31 July  – 5 

August. Pray for safety and health, for 

fair play, good sportsmanship and a 

clear gospel message through each 

testimony and talk.   
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